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This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative since the LNC meeting in Denver to assist the work of libertarian political parties and activists throughout the world.  
1)  The IALP Members Assembly took place on Apr. 21 in Prague, Czech Republic. I participated in the Assembly via the internet.  The Assembly considered various organizational matters.  The Assembly was scheduled to take place on Apr. 21-22; however, the representatives were able to conclude business by the end of the Apr. 21 session.

Allow me to suggest that the LNC express its appreciation to former LNC chairs Geoff Neale and Mark Hinkle for their efforts to build the IALP.

2)  In May I participated in the sixth annual Friedman Conference in Sydney, Australia, sponsored by the Australian Libertarian Society and the Australian Taxpayers’ Alliance.  On May 25, I served as a panelist on the topic of “U.S. Politics.”  The other panelists were Dara Lind (reporter, Vox.com) and Ilya Shapiro (senior fellow in constitutional studies, Cato Institute); Tom Palmer (executive vice president, Atlas Network) served as the moderator.  I discussed the situation involving “third parties” and independent candidates in the U.S. system.  
On May 27, I served as a panelist on the topic of “The Future of Liberty” (the final event of the conference).  The other panelists were Dr. Chris Berg (senior fellow, Institute of Public Affairs) and Jeffrey Tucker (editorial director, American Institute for Economic Research).

On May 29 and May 31, I conducted lectures and workshops at the Mannkal Economic Education Foundation in Perth.  In particular, I led a seminar on the topic of “Markets Uber Alles: How the Decreasing Cost of Information Allows Markets to Reduce the Size and Scope of Government.”

On May 30, I gave an address at a meeting of the Liberal Democrats in Western Australia.  I also met that day with Sen. Aaron Stonehouse, the LD member of the Western Australia parliament.  
3)  I shall give an address at the upcoming Liberty International conference in Krakow, Poland in August.  I hope to meet with several members of various libertarian parties during the conference.  In addition, I shall give an address at the European Students For Liberty conference in Reykjavik, Iceland in September.  I hope to meet with members of various libertarian parties during the conference.
